
LIPPC 
(Lovell Invasive Plant Prevention Committee)  

is hosting a  

PLANT PADDLE  

Wednesday, July 6 

10:00 am – 1:00 pm 

Farrington Pond 

Help us scour the pond for  

Invasive Aquatic Plants!  

Come by land or by sea with your canoes, kayaks, 

boats, cameras & curiosity. Shoreline-waders 

welcome too!  

no botanical experience necessary; just your eyes and your 

interest....  

Plant experts from VLMP will help us identify 
what we have seen in the water.  

Canceled if pouring... Questions? Contact Sue Hamlin: 925-

3236  

Thank you for keeping your Eyes on the Water!!  


